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Agencies Chart the Future of US Offshore Wind Development
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In this article published by Pratt's Energy Law Report, Mark Kalpin, Michael Hazel, Bonnie Heiple
and Raya Treiser discuss a national strategy recently announced by the US Departments of Energy
and the Interior to facilitate the responsible development of offshore wind energy in the United

States.

The US Department of Energy and US Department of the Interior recently announced an updated
national strategy to facilitate the responsible development of offshore wind energy in the United
States, with a goal of supporting the development of 86 gigawatts of wind energy by 2050. DOE and
DOl officials, including Secretary of Energy Ernest Moniz and Secretary of the Interior Sally Jewell,

made a number of public appearances to showcase the Strategy. Read the full article.
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